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TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Deborah Ottmers, Chief Financial Officer 

 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF 

SUPERINTENDENT SEARCH FIRM CONTRACT 
 
DATE: November 19, 2024 

 

 
 
The Pool of Executive Search Firms was approved at the October Board Meeting.  Texas 
Association of School Boards (TASB) was accepted as the highest bidder for the 
Superintendent Search by the Board of Trustees.  The Purchase Order was prepared 
using the TASB proposal.  The contract wording was finalized at the November 7 board 
meeting. 
 
 
Administrative Recommendation: 
Approval of the Superintendent Search Firm Contract with TASB 

 


